
News from Great Alne 
Primary School 

Responsible, Respecƞul, Ready 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                12.09.25 

What a wonderfully busy week it has been here at school! The children have 
been working so hard and filling our days with energy and enthusiasm. 

Oaks Class have made a fantasƟc start to their swimming lessons this week. The 
children showed such determinaƟon and courage in the pool – we are so proud 
of them! Acorns have loved  Forest School and begun their daily Phonics lessons. 

Our aŌer-school clubs are now up and running, and what a brilliant start we’ve 
had. The Performing Arts Club with Mrs Hancock was filled with music, laughter, 
and creaƟvity, while our Forest Club children enjoyed team games and even 
made leaf kebabs! It’s been such a joy to see the children joining in with enthusi-
asm. 

This week we also celebrated Democracy Week. Oaks Class are proudly forming 
our School Council, ensuring that every child has a voice in THEIR school. They’ve 
already begun sharing fabulous ideas, and it’s clear they’re taking their roles very 
seriously. The children also voted to create a Safeguarding CommiƩee, an im-
portant group to help keep our school family safe. Many applied for the different 
jobs within this, showing great commitment. 

Another vote took place for our school librarians. These children will help run our 
library – a very special place that is open every day for the children to enjoy and 
explore a love of reading. Each child now has their own library card, and every 
Friday the children will be able to borrow a book to take home, returning it the 
following week if they’d like to choose another. 

As autumn makes its presence felt and the leaves begin to change, I hope you all 
enjoy a peaceful and restoraƟve weekend. Thank you, as always, for your conƟn-
ued support – we are excited for all the adventures the coming weeks will bring. 

With warmest wishes, 

Miss L.Williams 

Headteacher 










